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NEW ZEALAND POST MANAGEMENT SCIENCE SCHOLARSHIP

The scholarship was established in 1993 by New Zealand Post.

1. The scholarship shall be known as the New Zealand Post Management 
Science Scholarship.

2. One scholarship tenable for one year shall be awarded to a full-time student 
enrolled at 300 level of the B.Sc (Hons) or the final year of a B.A., B.Com., or 
B.Sc. degree in Management Science at the University of Canterbury.

3. The scholarship shall be awarded each year by the University Council on the 
recommendation of a special committee hereinafter referred to as the 
Scholarship Selection Committee comprising:

  i. The Vice-Chancellor, or nominee;
 ii. A representative of New Zealand Post;
iii. The Head of the Department of Management.

4. In recommending the award the committee will consider the applicant's 
academic record, the potential of the applicant to make a contribution to 
Operations Management and the financial position of the applicant.  Should 
there be no suitable candidate in any year no award shall be made.

5. The scholarship shall be awarded following interviews with students short 
listed by the Scholarship Selection Committee.  The interviews will normally 
take place in April each year.

6. If at any time the Scholarship Selection Committee is not satisfied that a 
scholarship holder is complying with the conditions for the award of the 
scholarship it may recommend that the tenure of the scholarship be 
terminated, forthwith, and a full or partial refund of the emolument may be 
requested.

7. The award will be credited directly to the student’s fees account at the time of 
enrolment.

8. Applications for the scholarship are to be made on the appropriate form 
available from the Scholarships Office and forwarded to the Registrar, 
University of Canterbury by March 31 each year.

NOTE:  The current value of the scholarship is $4,500 towards tuition fees.
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